
 
 

  VOLUME NINETEEN ALDERNEY,  27th April 2012 No.  20 
 

 

BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

                                                 

The following applications have been received by the Building and Development 

Control Committee.  Any person so wishing may inspect the Plans in the States Planning 

Office, Island Hall, as from Friday 27th April 2012. 

REF NO NAME OF APPLICANT SITUATION DESCRIPTION 

A4957 C & R Michel Sundial House,  

24A High Street 

Replace 2 windows with 

uPVC 

A4958 J D Horsburgh 11 High Street Replace existing shed 

A4959 Mr & Mrs R A Shales Chanson de la Mer, 

Braye Road 

Remove Cupressus 

Macrocarpa tree 

A4960 Paul Fairclough 60 High Street Remove leylandii tree 

A4961 Paul Hayward  

T/A Saye Beach 

Campsite 

Saye Beach 

Campsite 

Placing of motorhome for 

living accommodation for 

campsite operators from 1st 

April - 30th September 2012 

A4962 General Services 

Committee 

Saye Beach 

Campsite 

Utilisation of part of 

campsite to accommodate 

up to 8 caravans / 

motorhomes for holiday use 

A4963 Paul Osborne Pavement outside  

7 St Martins 

Vegetable stall  

A4964 Mr Peter J Raphael Moonshine,  

Barrack Master's 

Lane 

Remove 2 sycamore trees 

A4965 Dickin Drew & John 

Cadoret (on behalf of all 

property owners on 

Alfred Terrace / Platte 

Saline Road) 

West end of Platte 

Saline Road 

Creation of turning area and 

barrier (revised application) 

B3089 Alderney Electricity Ltd AY690,  

Rue de la Saline 

Electricity substation  

B3090 Sally Jane Barber White Gables,  

Rue de la Saline 

Conservatory to north 

elevation  
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B3091 D & J Fairey The Saltings,  

Crabby 

Replace and extend existing 

conservatory 

B3092 Alderney Housing 

Association 

AY2341,  

Platte Saline 

Housing development 

comprising 4 x 1 bedroom,  

4 x 2 bedroom and  

2 x 3 bedroom dwellings 

B3093 Ravenswood Ltd AY2162,  

Le Grand Val 

Convert existing barn and 

construct new single storey 

building to provide small 

business units 

    
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR 

APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM IN WRITING TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES 

OF ALDERNEY, BY 18TH MAY 2012 

 J B Turner 

States Engineer 
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